Sr. Catherine Sheehan, DW Attends first Council of Congregation Meeting



Leaders of sixteen entities of the Daughters of Wisdom representing some twenty countries, gathered at the Centre Spirituel Sagesse, Saint-Laurent sur Sèvre, France for The Council of Congregation which opened officially on October 25 and ends on November 7, 2015. Pictured to the left is USA Provincial Leader, Sr. Catherine Sheehan, DW participating in a work session. Participants were called "to look to the past with gratitude, to live the present with passion, to embrace the future with hope," in answer to the invitation of Pope Francis celebrating the Year of Consecrated Life. Click here to read more about the COUNCIL OF CONGREGATION 2015.

BACK TO TOP